
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting September 7th, 2020 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg. 

Prior to meeting Nick Wielding stopped by to discuss resigning from the Planning Commission. Currently 

he has a very trying work schedule and feels it is not fair to the Town because he believes there will be 

numerous schedule conflicts. After discussion Paul granted Nick a leave of absence and said the Town 

would not replace him till spring election time and he would be welcomed back anytime if his schedule 

changed.  

Planning Commission, members Nick Wielding absent, no guests attended. 

Approval of agenda, Miller/Hawkins 

Minutes from August 3rd meeting approved. Miller/Hawkins 

Reviewed last month’s edits to the Roads, Driveway, Trials, Erosion and Sediment Control and Right-of-

Way Construction document, pages 9-13. At the meeting, this month we edited pages 13-25 and next 

month will complete by reviewing and editing pages 1-8. We will work to complete at the October 

Planning meeting. 

Building Code Ordinance is at Attorney and requires the Roads, Driveway, Trials, Erosion and Sediment 

Control and Right-of-Way Construction document to be completed. After completion, the Building Code 

Ordinance can be finished for the Town Building Inspector 

Open business, none presented. 

Chairman’s Report, Paul had nothing to report as we ran long on the review. 

 

Next meeting will be Monday October 5th, 2020 

 

Meeting adjourned 9:15 pm, Miller/Hawkins 

 

Submitted by Greg Olson 

 

 


